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Please use some common sense and not pass this.  You are turning responsible firearm
owners into law breakers.

WE ALL KNOW WHAT WE NEED IS MORE MENTAL HEALTH HELP FOR PEOPLE THAT WOULD
TRY TO HURT THEMSELVES OR SOMEONE ELSE.

This law with holding a person responsible for two years is nuts. Please look at it this way.  If
your auto gets stolen and you don't know it and someone commits a crime are you held
responsible.  Of course the answer is no, so why then are you picking out firearms.  

This needs to be debated by both sides and letting all citizens testify, not just who you want.

Alan C Brawner
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